
Service Animal Information

The owner/handler of this service animal is presenting this card voluntarily and
is NOT required to by federal or state law.

This service animal and their access to a public accommodation are protected
under the Federal Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990. Refusal to provide
equal access to people with disabilities with service animals is a federal civil

violation.

    For questions regarding the ADA contact the United States
Department of Justice Civil Rights Division at 1-800-576-0301.



JUST FOR YOU!

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of
1990, businesses may ask: 

 Is this a service animal? or 1.
 What tasks does the service animal perform?2.

Businesses may not:
 Require special identification for the animal.1.
 Ask about your disability.2.
 Charge additional fees because of the animal. 3.
 Refuse admission or service, segregate or treat you
less favorably than others.

4.


